
     
DATE: 08/23/2010
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Death Investigation
CASE NO.: 10351024
INCIDENT DATE :08/23/2010
INCIDENT TIME: 8:47 a.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: 100 Block of North Central Avenue
SUBJECT: Police Investigating the Death of 48 year old Duluth Woman
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

The Duluth Police Department is investigating the death of a 48 year old Duluth woman.

On Monday, August 23rd, 2010, at 8:47 a.m., the Duluth Police Department responded to the report of a deceased female on
the Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railroad tracks near the New Page Paper Mill.  At this time the death appears to be
accidental but police are investigating. Police ask that anyone with information, or anyone that was in that area after 9:00
p.m. last night, Sunday August 22nd, 2010, to call Duluth Police Investigators at (218) 730-5050. 

Police are not releasing the name of the female pending notification of relatives.
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